
 

 

September 8, 2025 

 

DAY 5 
 

• Good morning, Maples! 
 
Interested in seeing musicals, taking dance classes at places like Studio North Toronto, or seeing Niagara Falls? Come 
to our Toronto YYZ 2026 Student Information Meeting this coming Thursday, September 11 at 4:00PM in M136. See 
Mr. Leyson, Mr. Quintana, or the posters around the school for more info. See you then! 

 

• Did you know that Maples has a cutting-edge broadcast, news, and radio station? Welcome to Channel 7oaks! This 
program lets you dive into the thrilling world of broadcasting and media creation while earning high school credit.  

 
If you’re passionate about photography, video streaming, live production, podcasting, or editing, or if you’re just 
looking for an amazing community, Channel 7Oaks is the perfect fit for you!  
 
Join us in Studio 1, located across from the Maples Office, during lunch to find out how you can get involved in this 
fantastic program. We can’t wait to see you there!  
 

• If you are interested in joining our schools dance teams, MOB & MCDC, the sign-up sheet can be found on the doors 
of the dance studio, located on the upper Seaford floor.  
 
Auditions will take place on Wednesday September 10 @ 7:45pm in the dance studio. Bring comfortable athletic 
near, a change of shoes and water! Hope to see you there!  
 

• If you are interested in in joining Bhangra or Gidha, please sign up on the sign-up sheet posted outside of Room 
M215. All welcomed  

 

• Grade 9 girls volleyball try-outs. Start today at 3:30pm! Come to the Seaford gym. If you can’t make it, see Ms. Bailey 
in the Seaford Lounge. 

 

• After Friday’s football game the team has named 2 grade 10’s as our players of the game. Curtis Traverse led the 
team in tackles and energy, and Adam Zeid made a few incredible plays on the defense to motivate the entire bench. 
If you are interested in joining our team, please come by the football room in the basement at 3:35pm today. 

 

• The Maples Game Club is holding its first intro session in Room M123 at lunch today. Come check out the growing 
library of tabletop games before the first after school meet up on Friday.  

 

• Hey Maples!  
 

If you are someone who loves dancing, cheering and having a good time. Monday September 15 at 4pm, we will be 
having our Pom tryouts in the dance studio! Come on down and give it a try. Hope to see everyone there!  

 
 

 


